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MEMORANDUM 
Dept. of Natural Resources 

TO: Unit Chiefs 

FROM: Gary Prokosch 
Chief, Water Resources 

State of Alaska 
Division of Mining & Water Mgmt 

DATE: 

TELEPHONE NO: 

FAX NO: 

SUBJECT: 

July 11, 1994 

762-2571 
562-1384 

Public Service 

Jules has asked that we prepare a summary of the public service 
responsibilities we have in each unit, and how we intend to provide 
the needed services under the current budget reductions. 

Basic questions: 

1. Who are our customers? 

2. What services are provided? 

3. What services provided in the past can not be provided under the 
current budget? 

4. What can be done to improve our service? 

I would like your input by COB Thursday. LETS TRY TO KEEP IT SHORT. 


